GREATER BENDIGO GOLD MINES LIMITED (GBM)

GBM ANNOUNCES CHANGE OF REGISTERED ADDRESS

Greater Bendigo Gold Mines (GBM) wishes to advise that over the past weekend it has relocated premises and
accordingly has changed its registered office.

The new address, which is also GBM's registered office, is unit 2 / 8 Wood St Long Gully, Bendigo, VIC 3550

ENDS

For further information contact:
John Cahill,

Managing Director GBM

+61 438 074 247
johncahill@gbgm.com.au

or

lan Smith

Chairman

+64 21442 517

iansmith@gbgm.com.au
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